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AMERICAN QUEEN
VOYAGES™

Community invited to Welcome Ceremony for first American Queen
Voyages Cruise Ship

ESCANABA—The Delta County Chamber of Commerce would like to invite the
community to a welcome ceremony for the first American Queen Voyages cruise ship
docking in Escanaba on Sunday, May 14 at 8§ a.m.

Approximately 200 cruise ship passengers will arrive at Escanaba’s North Shore Marine
Terminal & Logistics Dock (behind the Escanaba Public Library) and begin disembarking
the ship at approximately 8 a.m. on Sunday with a ribbon cutting planned for 8:30 a.m.

Event planners with the Chamber of Commerce are encouraging residents to come to the
North Shore Dock for the welcome ceremony between 8 and 8:30 a.m. to give the American
Queen Voyages passengers a good, hearty U.P. welcome. These visitors will be our guests
all summer long through October 2 during their twenty-eight separate day-long visits.

The Escanaba City Band will play music and Mayor Mark Ammel will welcome them with
the key to the city. Everyone is encouraged to show our cruise ship guests U.P. hospitality
during the welcome ceremony and their subsequent visits this summer.

So please mark Sunday, May 14 on your calendar to welcome summer early, and greet our
cruise ship guests!

For more information, please call Vicki LaFave at (906) 786-6413 or Vickie Micheau at the
Delta County Chamber of Commerce at (906) 786-2192 .
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WHILE SUPPLIES LAST!

The SCRIP program has ended and we are
simply clearing out the last of the gift cards.
Cash or check only!
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